
LACH Stewardship Sub-Committee 

Report 

Wednesday September 27, 2017 

 

Location: Planning Office, 206 Dundas Street 

Time: 6:30-8:30pm 

 

Present: B. Vazquez (Chair), M. Whalley, J. Hunten, T. Regnier, A. Beaton; K. Gonyou, L. 

Dent (staff) 

Regrets: J. Cushing  

 

Agenda Items: 

1. Consultation: 115 Dundas Street, Downtown HCD 

The Stewardship Sub-Committee provided input on a potential alteration to the 

property at 115 Dundas Street.  

 

2. Update: 660 Sunningdale Road East 

K. Gonyou advised the Stewardship Sub-Committee that an appeal to the Notice of 

Intent to designate the property at 660 Sunningdale Road East has been received. 

The appeal will be referred to the Conservation Review Board.  

 

3. Demolition Request: 4100 Glanworth Drive (listed) 

The Stewardship Sub-Committee received a presentation of some of the research 

completed on the property at 4100 Glanworth Drive by L. Dent.  

 

Recommendation: The Stewardship Sub-Committee recommended that the property 

at 4100 Glanworth Drive be designated under the Ontario Heritage Act. Motion: B. 

Vazquez; seconded: M. Whalley: Passed.  

 

4. 467-469 Dufferin Avenue, East Woodfield HCD 

 

5. Designation Request: 336 Piccadilly Street 

The Stewardship Sub-Committee identified areas for further research 

 

6. Research Request: 100 Kellogg Lane 

The Stewardship Sub-Committee identified areas for further research.  

 

7. Research Update:  

a. 1424 Clarke Road - A. Beaton and M. Whalley completed a site visit on August 14, 

2017 to view and photograph the building at 1424 Clarke Road. Stewardship Sub-

Committee members suggested that the building could be relocated to become a 

“gatehouse” for the Upper Thames River Conservation Authority site.  



b. 620 Marshall Street- no update.  

c. 609 Dundas Street – no update.  

 

8. Other Business 

 

 

 

 


